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Assunta Ferrante

From: Rosanna DeFrancesca
Sent: Saturday, February 26, 2022 9:02 AM
To: Serena D'Andrea
Cc: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Nancy Tamburini; Ward 3 Support Staff
Subject: Re: [External] Proposed Development 3812 Major Mackenzie Dr.

Hi Serena, 
 
Thank you for your email.  I completely agree with all your comments!! I will NOT be supporting this development in its 
current form.  I will forward your concerns to our city planners for their consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rosanna 

Sent from my iPad 
 
 

On Feb 25, 2022, at 2:44 PM, Serena D'Andrea   wrote: 

  
Dear Rosanna 
 
I am writing to you this evening in regards to serious concerns for the proposed massive residential 
complex at the address above. As a member of this community I am completely AGAINST having 
something this massive within our already crowded community. There are already so many issues with 
traffic speed and congestion along both Major Mackenzie Dr. and side streets. The area has become 
unsafe for the many families and children who use the parks, paths and sidewalks close to this 
Proposed location. There is no space to allow this complex to go up and keep the community safe. Not to 
mention this is a complex designed for a downtown location. Please stop this from happening, please 
stop them from ruining our community with this massive towers. Think about our children and their safety, 
everywhere around here is already ridiculously congested. I am completely against this complex from 
being built. 
 
Please help save our community! 
 
Thank you,  
 
Serena De Gasperis 
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